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A SSISTANT GEN ERAL SECRETARY 

Hon. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Amon:-

2 5 0 PARK AVENUE 

NEW YORK May 14, 1926. 

The souvenir air mail edition of the Fort Worth-Record 
Telegram (a Texas owned Newspaper) which you sent me by the first mail 
plane out of Fort Worth ?ras received on Thursday morning. 

Somewhere I have heard that you and John Philp, of Dallas, 
were the two men most responsible for securing this air mail service for 
Texas. I believe that both of you are invaluable and indispensable cit­
izens of the two great sister cities of Texas and if my information about 
the two of you is true, I think you have rendered Texas a great and con­
structivve service-~ one which the people ought to appreciate. 

Many thanks to you for remembering me with the souvenir 
copy of the paper. I have been very much interested in reading it. 

Faithfully yours, 


